
 

The Judge Eghart House mission is to preserve, illustrate, and educate for 
present and future generations a living example of family life in late-19th 

century Port Washington, Wisconsin. 

 

ANNUAL MEETING 
 

 
 

We are very excited to announce our 
special guest for the Annual Meeting of 
the Eghart House this year – Mary Lincoln! 
 
We welcome Jessica Michna, who 
performs historical, educational programs 
portraying Mary Todd Lincoln and other 
First Ladies.  Michna's performances are 
compelling and emotionally engrossing. 
Audiences laugh along with her humorous 
anecdotes about life in the White House 
and they share in her tears as she relates 
how the horrors of war have impacted the 
First Families. 
 
Please join us at the Annual Meeting of 
the Eghart House on Monday, May 4, 7:00 
pm, in the Port Washington Police Station 
Meeting Room at 365 North Wisconsin 
Street, Port Washington.  A short business 
meeting will be followed by a 
presentation of “A Widow Forgotten” a 
performance portraying Mary Todd Lincoln 
by Jessica Michna.  Free and open to the 
public.  Refreshments will be served.  
 

 

EXHIBITS 
 
The Judge Eghart House is proud to present our 
special exhibits for 2015, our 45th year of 
operation: 
 

 
 

Victorian Textiles 
Sundays, May 24 – July 12 

Whether the beauty and intricacy of hand-sewn 
quilts grabs your attention, or you are curious 
about what Victorian wedding dresses look like, 
come and see our special display in the early 
part of the summer.  It’s all about textiles 
through the middle of July! 
 

 
 

Victorian Christmas 
Sundays, July 19 – September 6 

It’s Christmas in July (and beyond) at the Eghart 
House this year!  Come celebrate the quaint 
Victorian traditions with us.  From the music, to 
the toys, to the decorations, take a trip back in 
time to the happiest season of all! 
 
Contact Pat Baganz at (262) 353-6555 with 
questions.   
 

Over  
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IMPORTANT DATES: 
Sunday Tours: 

 
May 24 – September 6 

1 - 4 pm 
Cost: $3 per Adult, $1 per Child 

 
 

Open House: 
Saturday, September 19, 1 – 3 pm 

 
Join us for the third annual open house so 
we can thank the community for its 
support.  Please note this is our only open 
Saturday this year! 
 

MEMBERSHIP DRIVE! 
We love our members! 

 
Thanks to all our members, past, present and 
future.  It’s time to pay membership dues again. 
There are three ways to become a member: 
 

 Annual $10 

 Supporting $25 

 Sustaining $100 
 
A membership form is enclosed.  
Lifetime/Sustaining members, please feel free to 
pass it on to family or friends.  Dues are used to 
pay for the upkeep and maintenance of the 
house.  
 

 
 

 

 
Like us on Facebook. 

 
Visit the website at 

www.egharthouse.org 

 

LOOKING FOR SOMETHING 

FUN TO DO IN SUMMER? 

WE NEED TOUR GUIDES! 
 
Would you like to learn, meet new people, and 
make a contribution to the community?  Join the 
Eghart House as a tour guide.  Know someone 
who would be interested in history?  Pass the 
word!  Eghart House volunteers lead tours on 
three Sunday afternoons during the summer, as 
well as occasional special weekday tours.  
Training is provided.  In addition, volunteers 
help with maintaining and cleaning the house.  
The time commitment is approximately 12-15 
hours per summer.  Those interested should call 
Gina Taucher, 262-284-2875. 
 

 
 

Member of Ozaukee County Tourism Council 

Affiliate of the Wisconsin Historical Society 

Affiliate of the Wisconsin Council for Local History 

Contact Information 

262-284-2584, 262-284-2875 

P.O. Box 87 

302 W. Grand Avenue 

Port Washington, WI 53074 

info@egharthouse.org 

 

http://www.egharthouse.org/

